
Support Our Children's Hospital 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to you as a passionate advocate for the health and well-being of our children. The 

[Children's Hospital Name] plays a crucial role in providing essential medical care to our 

community's youngest members, and we need your support to continue our advocacy efforts. 

As a valuable stakeholder, your influence can help us amplify our message and secure the 

necessary resources for our programs. We invite you to join us in our mission to ensure every 

child has access to the best possible medical care. 

Here's how you can help: 

• Attend our upcoming advocacy event on [date]. 

• Share our mission with your network through social media using the hashtag 

#[HospitalAdvocacy]. 

• Consider making a donation to support our programs. 

• Contact your local representatives to discuss the importance of funding for children's 

healthcare. 

Your support can make a significant impact on the lives of countless children and their families. 

Together, we can ensure that our community has a thriving, accessible children's hospital for 

generations to come. 

Thank you for your commitment to our children's health. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Children's Hospital Name] 

[Contact Information] 


